
Erasmus+  Time  to  roll  up  our
sleeves
Time to roll up our sleeves for our Erasmus+ project after a two-year Corona-induced sleep.

From the 8th until  11th November,  teachers from Croatia,  Greece, Italy,  Spain and the French-
German High School met up to kick-start our project « The Soil under my Feet ».
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The purpose of this event was to work out the details of our project :
– Hosting in Corona time.
– Enacting educational activities we will ask the pupils to carry out.

And Mr Sofias trained us on Arcgis, a powerful programme to gather, analyze, and present data that
will be useful to our project.
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